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Next Event:

Picnic — Sunday 12 February.
VENU CHANGE!

Jim Barnett Reserve.

51/147 Waotu South Road, Waotu 3481.

Meet at Z Station Hautapu at 10:00am.

We will be travelling a scenic route to get to the Reserve, Maps Provided at Z Station.
Bring your own Deck Chairs, Picnic Lunch, Drinks, Sun Block, Mosquito Repellent, etc.
There is Fresh Water on Tap and Toilets at the reserve.

There are several short walks, in the bush to relieve over indulging pressures from lunch.
There is Shelter there, however it is a public venue so we may not have it all to ourselves.
The Club had our Picnic here last year, so this will make it a familiar destination.

Any enquiries, please contact Bernard Edwards on 027 345 6667.
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March Event:

Brits & Euro Classic Car Show, Auckland — 5 March
10am-3pm Lloyd Elsmore Park, Pakuranga

Our Club has a Confirmed Booking. Meeting at BP Taupiri at 7:30am to
convoy up together. Please let Dave Ingram 021 109 8281 know if you are

going to attend.
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Whether you're a lifelong lover of classic cars,
seasoned collector, or just fancy a look at some
beautiful vintage vehicles, you've come to the
right place.

Hundreds of smooth-bodied beauties will soon
be coming together for your viewing pleasure. If
that sounds a bit saucy, don't worry - it's a family
show!

The Auckland Brit & Euro Classic Car Show is a
FREE fun day out for people of all makes, models
and ages.

With quintessential classics like speedy Mini
Coopers, fierce Ferraris, luxury BMWs and dapper
Bentleys on display, there's something for
everyone - whatever gets your pistons pumping.

While the last two years have been unsettling for
all, we are hoping that some sense of normality
can resume and we are planning for a 2023 show
that will continue where we left off from the
successes up to 2021.
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April Event:
Run to Manukau Lighthouse — 16 April.

Details to follow.

Looking for Expressions of Interest.

The committee is looking at organising another weekend away in September
this year. (Last year’s trip to Smash Palace at Ruapehu was a great success).
We are looking at the Matakana area in Northland and we are wanting to
know if this is something people would be interested in doing this year.

If you could let Russell Drake 021 686 621 Know you would be a starter for this
event.
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National Jaguar Rally Christchurch Easter 2024.

If you are thinking of going to this, | suggest you register ASAP & Let Dave
know so we can organize Group Accommodation, etc.

Mew Zealand National Jaguar Rally 2024

This is being held in Christchurch at the Wigram Airforce Museum Venue over Easter 2024.
Starting program on Friday 29 March through Saturday 30t March and Sunday 317 March 2024.
A rally program will be sent out closer to the rally date within 2024

Rally 2024 Contact Details
All emails to info@jaguardrivers.co.nz

Rally Bank Account for all Payments KiwiBank 38-9016-0068326-04
Craig Murphy - Rally 2024 Chair / Organiser csmurphy@xtra.co.nz 0274 680 310
Ken Winsloe - Rally 2024 Secretary / Organiser kmwinsloe@xtra.co.nz 027 225 2003

Your Registration Bookings

The requirement for booking a registration for this event is that there must be a deposit paid of $50.00 per
person. This deposit will form part of the final registration fee and once paid confirms your registration for
this Rally 2024.

As we have made booking commitments with venues for this event that are non-refundable, your initial
deposit of $50.00 per person, is also non-refundable.

Y¥our Contact details ( please email your filled out form to info@jaguardrivers.co.nz }
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Please pay your Rally 2024 deposit of $50.00 per person into our
Rally Bank Account 38-9016-0068326-04 with your name as reference.

This will be acknowledged by email by us.
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Subs are now due: $50.00 per Family Group
Please pay Sub’s into Club Account# 12-3125-0519205-00 (under Reference

put in your Name and Subs), so it is known what the payment is for.

Name Badges Available
Sample of Club Name Badge

Waikatn ‘:‘\
Enthesiadls, Clhb -

Bernard Edwards

Please let Dave know you want Badges & Pay into the Club Account

(under Reference put your Name & Badges) $25:00 each. (These will be
ordered once numbers are there to do a run).

Club Jackets & Polo Shirts are also Available, Contact
Dave to order.

“Jaguar” Branded Hat/Beenie available for $20 each. Contact Dave
to Order.
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Welcome to New Club Members

Tim & Kim Burkhill

Lost & Found

A Garden Girl Umbrella was left at the BBQ at Russell & Linda- Maree’s Place.

If you wish to have it returned, please contact Bernard Edwards 027 345 6667.

Last Month’s Run

BBQ at Russell & Linda-Maree’s Place.

A great turnout of club members (28) again for the wonderful BBQ at Russell & Linda-Maree’s home.

A great selection of food provided by everyone who attended and an awesome time was had catching
up with everyone.

Below are some photos of the Club Members Cars that attended.
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